Dear 5th grade families,

Reflecting on the amount of supplies that were left over at the end of last year, and to
have flexibility with funding our learning objectives and projects, we are asking that families
send in $40 to cover the cost of supplies.

Throughout the year, 5th grade teachers will use these funds to purchase necessary
supplies for the classroom. This will not only be the most cost effective solution, as teachers can
buy bulk supplies at lower prices with less packaging, it will also reduce our carbon footprint by

saving 75 trips to the store.

We look forward to all the amazing projects and experiences next year. Have a
wonderful rest of your summer!

Sincerely,

The 5th grade team
Philip delaHoussaye
Sonya Jensen

Kelly Keo



